Spring Terrace Newsletter

Spring Terrace Public School Small School-Big on Learning

573 Forest Road, Spring Terrace NSW 2798 T 02 63654287 F 02 63654264

Email sprinaterr-p.school @det.nsw.edu.au

Term 2 Week 9

WHAT’S ON!!
Term 2 2018
4 Tue 26" June & Thu 28" June Interschool
chess
4 Thursday 5t July Assembly 2.45pm
4 Fri 6" July End of Term excursion

Awards

Congratulations to Charlie, Edith, Zakk, Riley,
Nathan, Mia, Alex, Stanley and Max on winning
awards at last week’s assembly.

End of term Assembly

We have a great show planned for our final assembly for
the term next Thursday. The students will be playing
music they have been leaning with Mrs Riles and are
looking forward to showing off their skills.

Tuesday 26" June 2018

OSSA Soccer

Congratulations to Chelsea and the OSSA White soccer
team on a great win on Friday. The girls played an
exceptional first half in attack and managed to score
3 goals. In the second half OPS stepped it up and
came back strong, scoring 2 goals. The last 10
minutes were nail biting as the OSSA team fought
off many attempts on goal. A great effort from all
girls.

They now move to round 4 of the PSSA knockout
competition playing the winner from the
Molong/Calare match.

Chess

Today, Rihanna, Oscar, Sammy, Nathan, Zakk, Harry,
Sebastian and Aiden took part in the first day of the
NSW Junior Chess Competition. The competition
took place at Orange Christian School with the
second day taking place at Millthorpe this Thursday.

The students have been practicing hard this term
and have shown great progress. They are sure to do
a fantastic job of representing Spring Terrace
School.

Minilit Training

Mrs Pulling is completing a MiniLit course in Dubbo
today and tomorrow.

We already use the MultiLit to assist students in year
3 and above with their reading and are look forward
to implementing MiniLit in the infant’s classroom
early in term 3.

K-2 will still be able to return and borrow books on
Wednesday with Mr Edwards.
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Term 2 Week 9 Tuesday 26" June 2018

End of Term 2 Excursion

We are looking forward to our end of term excursion
next Friday. We will starting the day off with a movie
at the Odeon 5 cinema in Orange where we will be
watching Hotel Transylvania 3. We will then head to
La Porchetta for lunch and finish our day at Flip Out.

Parents and family are welcome to join us for all or
part of the day’s activities. Please indicate the likely
number of extra adults and children from you family
that will be joining us for lunch on the attached note.

Transport

In the morning, students and accompanying family
can catch the bus as usual or meet us at the cinema at
9:45am.

We will either walk or catch the bus between
activities depending on the weather.

Students can be collected from Flip Out at 2:30pm or
catch the bus home as usual.

OSSA Touch Football

On Wednesday Zakk, Riley and Chelsea will play
touch for OSSA White against the other OSSA team
to see who will go on to represent in the state
touch knockout.

Parents/Carers please be advised to return
permission notes to front office ASAP.
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STEM
The students continued working on
STEM projects on Friday. One of the

main focuses in STEM is students
working together to solve problems




Term 2 Week 9 Tuesday 26" June 2018

Online Payments for Parents

The school has applied for an online banking
payment system which is called POP-Parent Online
Payments. This is a secure site through Westpac.
Please see attached an information and
Instruction sheet.

Transition Parents can also use this site to

Pay transition and playgroup fees.

Simply put your parent name, your child’s

Name and in the reference filler put,

Transition or Playgroup.

COMMUNITY NEWS

Junior Golf Clinics

Get into Golf at Duntry League

Friday 13" July & Friday 20" July

10am-2pm, $35.00 per child

Come and learn to play golf and have some fun.
For more information see the school notice board
In the foyer or contact Duntry league.

Mr Edwards

As it’s Mr Edwards last day on Wednesday 4™ July we
are planning on having a send off at lunch time with the
students and teachers at 1:15pm. If you’d like to come
on by and bring a plate of food to share to wish him
good luck in his future endeavours please let the front
office staff know.




